
Deacons Treasurer’s Report - 2020 

The Deacons’ Fund began the year with a $1357.51 balance.  We received 
donations in the amount of $3,195.00.  These donations allowed us to support 
mission partners, encourage members through good times and bad, purchase 
worship supplies, and make Memorial Fund contributions (more detail below). 


I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who donates to the 
Deacons’ Fund.  Your faithfulness allows us to make a difference in the 
community as needs arise, and 2020 has brought about many needs.  We look 
forward to continuing to make a tangible difference in 2021 with your support.


Respectfully Submitted, 

Matt Bechtoldt


Starting Balance $1,357.51

Total Donations $3195.00

$4552.51

Expenditures: Missions

NAMI of the Capital District $100.00

Saint Joseph House $100.00

Labor and Religion Coalition $100.00

Interfaith Partnership for the Homeless $100.00

ConSerns-U $875.00

Palestinian Child Support $300.00

Expenditures: Church Related

Bereavement Flowers $70.20

Graduation Gifts $84.18

Christmas Luminarias $107.78

Expenditures: Memorial Fund (In Memorial of Sam 
Blodget, Bea Thomas, and Richard Wark)

$150.00

Total Expenditures $1987.16

Account Balance as of Dec. 31, 2020 $2565.35


